
    

Welcome to 2024 – and what a year we hope it will be!   

We kicked off the year with a bang over here at the Fit Kidz Foundation receiving 

the 2024 Australia Day Community of the Year – Hills Shire Council. We are 

beyond thrilled to receive this special award and proud of the work that we do 

within our community to have been acknowledged this year. It is a testament to 

the staff and their hard work and dedication to our wonderful community.   

We have also had a busy January School Holiday period, offering a range of 

different group programs including our new full day Create, Play and Explore 

themed groups.   

Throughout Term 1, we are offering many different group programs for our local 

community to access including:   

• Sensory Kidz: a supported play group for children and parents focusing on 
building foundational group skills through the use of sensory 
engagement.   

• Sing, Sign and Storytime: a supported play group for children and parents 
focusing on building foundational group skills through the use of music, 
storytelling and sign language.   

• School Ready Kidz: a group for kids in the year prior to school focusing on 
independence and pre-academics.  

• School Ready Kidz (Tap & Talk): a group for kids who are device users in 
the year prior to school focusing on independence and pre-academics.  

• Andy Bear Club: a 2-day early intervention group focusing on building 
independence, communication and social skills within early childhood 
everyday routines.   

• Kidz Club: a school-aged group focusing on building social skills.  

We are also welcoming a number of new staff to our 

growing and dynamic team - we hope that they 

have a fulfilling career with us and our community.   

Looking forward to seeing many over you over the 

coming months out and about in our community or 

at our centre in Dural.  

  



  



  

  

  

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Femail.fitkidzfoundation.org.au%2Fc%2FeJx0kM2qpDAQhZ8m7iKVf124GBA3A_MKQ0xKb7iJaWLCYD_9YHczu9nV-ShOfZSfNFuVxw4nZkAbDVpC9zXJYTPaMVDMMGm1ZEoxD6j1gA4Ugy5MHLgEDgwkAzH2HkaFg16Z9UqaFYmELdTv4J9bboe3NeSjz2Xvbevi9FXr4yTiB-EL4cv_Fglf2uFsxT2X8ERP-LKX3B70UfJebKI1JKx2jUgrlkTzgfTWulvF0mr6ndCHloiYMdkQCdc3PHMrDomYiw0nxuuDXT4qHpWIeQmVcMXhZ_DP17D8M3tF-oa4lmbL9Qrvs4rDL_xzRqwVy6f2NiNilsKN4Fagq_SCSuUMHZTWVNjRmG3bvBtYV6ZvjPGKiD5f8f7hfnv3Lqe_AQAA__9p6IZi&data=05%7C02%7Ckellyd%40fitkidzfoundation.org.au%7C951d8cff94634c3dce7608dc583eceb6%7C423cfac825b04db9bcacf33d58fd9d7e%7C0%7C0%7C638482273987248616%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=snA0%2B%2FSipe2V8UbNudiZi%2BDxy4g%2FYvrcQYosizMf%2Fyg%3D&reserved=0

